
 

Allow me to first greet our honored guests, school officials, parents, and students, a 

pleasant and productive day. 

 

It’s been years! And as I face you again, though via the web only, I am overwhelmed 

with happiness and gratefulness that despite everything that is happening around 

us, we still manage to stay intact. The connection that we have built with your school 

is something that we would always be grateful of. Despite the adversities of the past 

two years, you always made us feel that the bond between us only gets stronger 

through the years. As we have promised before, we are always here, your sister 

school from the Philippines. 

 

Let me reiterate again our wish to be your partner in education. We may not have 

the physical togetherness but rest assured that you can count on us in your quest for 

knowledge. Be it in research and development, cultural linkage or English language, 

we are always ready and willing to give you our service. 

 

As we grow bigger in number, we are getting more and more aggressive in reaching 

our goals for internalization. And we believe that you are with us in this goal. You 

are one of the inspirations that we have in reaching our goal! 

 

As I end, let me thank you once again for always considering us and making us a 

part of your activities like this one. So without much ado, let me close this message 

with the biggest and warmest congratulations for this year’s spring opening. 

 

Aregatou gozaimasu. 

 

 

Dr. Florecelita G. Zamora 

School Director, silay Institute 
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